
Marion Public Library 

Board of Directors Meeting 

Monday, September 15, 2025 

At 5:00 the meeting was called to order by Vice-President Jenny Hangartner. 

Roll call was taken. Present- Jenny Hangartner, Annette Krueger, Lynette Miller, Patricia Blashe, 

Michelle Watson and Patricia Breitenfeldt. Absent: Betsy Keller and Wanda Tucker  

Recognition of Guests: LeAnn Hopp, Library Director 

Approval of Agenda: Motion by Lynette Miller / seconded by Annette Krueger. Motion carried. 

Approval of Minutes: Motion by Annette Krueger / seconded by Lynette Miller. Motion carried.  

Financial Report: Motion by Michelle Watson /seconded by Lynette Miller. Motion carried. 

Director’s Report: Playgroup and Something Cool After School have begun with both groups showing 
higher numbers. All other programs are continuing. Human Resources Crash Course, for LeAnn, begins 

soon. Wednesday, October 8, at noon, will be Fraud Protection Presentation. Kelly is planning a 

Halloween party on October 31. There is no school that day. Initial planning has begun for Brunch with 

the Grinch. 

Old Business: The handrail is installed and paid in full. Music in the Park was a huge success. Groups 

have been booked for next summer’s Music in the Park. 

New Business: No new business. 

Foundation Report: Motion by Pat Blashe /seconded by Annette Krueger. Motion carried. 

Reading Assignment: Continuing The Inclusive Services Assessment and Guide.  

Next Meeting: Monday, October 20th at 5:00. 

Adjournment: Motion Pat Blashe/seconded by Lynette Miller. Motion carried.  

Respectfully submitted by Patricia Breitenfeldt, Secretary MPL Board of Trustees 

 


